STEVENSON, WA Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

City of Stevenson WSDOT Projects

3 messages

Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us> Thu, Jul 25, 2024 at 5:55 PM
To: gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov

Gary,

It was nice to meet you at the June 5th RTC meeting in Skamania County. | am following up regarding some projects we
have going on and are planning that either impact SR14 through town, or are adjacent to SR14.

The first project is the 1st Street Pedestrian Overlook on the east end of town, drawings attached (may be through a
Google Drive link due to the size of the file). Construction on this began this week and is expected to last through the next
couple months with completion in the fall.

The second is the round-about proposal at the east and west entrances to Stevenson. The initial designs are on page 43
and 44 of the attached report. The goal with the roundabouts is to slow traffic and improve safety through the city. This is
in the conceptual phase and we are just beginning to reach out to figure out how to move this forward, or a similar project
to improve safety through town. | sent this to Laurie Lebouwski back in April and she mentioned they are reviewing it
internally.

The last project city council and the county commissioners are still discussing and may or may not move forward is the
Courthouse Park Plaza project. The link to the project page is here, and the most current designs are here. The concern
from the public is if WSDOT has any comments regarding the project and its proximity to SR14. If construction moves
forward all right of way permits would be obtained at that time. Please let me know if you have any questions, comments
or concerns regarding this project, or if there is anyone else | need to reach out to discuss this.

Let me know if you would like to schedule a meeting to discuss any of these projects further. | look forward to hearing
from you.

Thanks,

Leana Kinley, EMPA, CMC

City Administrator

7121 E. Loop Rd/PO Box 371
Stevenson, WA 98648-0371
(509) 427-5970 x204

E City of Stevenson 1st St Ped - Final Contract Dra...

ﬂ Stevenson Citywide Traffic Study_FINAL 221220.pdf
8102K

Albrecht, Gary <gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov> Fri, Jul 26, 2024 at 11:52 AM
To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>
Cc: "Lebowsky, Laurie" <laurie.lebowsky@wsdot.wa.gov>

Hi Leana,

It was nice to meet you last month. Thank you for following up with me on your projects. The Courthouse
Park Plaza project looks amazing. It would be a great asset to the community.


https://www.ci.stevenson.wa.us/planning/project/park-plaza
https://www.ci.stevenson.wa.us/sites/default/files/fileattachments/planning/project/3203/open_house_2_boards_for_website-revised.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MsOzl5sXzB8-sDsalLozywBD-NWuAZ0y/view?usp=drive_web
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=c4bc9ed1f9&view=att&th=190ec8a17ba822bf&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lz1z6nlb0&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=c4bc9ed1f9&view=att&th=190ec8a17ba822bf&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lz1z6nlb0&safe=1&zw

| notice a bike in this image. Have you thought about ways to make the area more bike friendly? This is a
tough question since the courthouse is adjacent to the state facility.

We want to
hear from you! Courthouse Park Plaza @ @ Q

¢ Scan the QR code to Take the Survey p—

We will take a look at the links below and provide feedback within the next two weeks. Thank you for
coordinating with us on the Courthouse Park Plaza project.

Gary

From: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 5:55 PM

To: Albrecht, Gary <gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] City of Stevenson WSDOT Projects

WARNING: This email originated from outside of WSDOT. Please use caution with links and attachments.

[Quoted text hidden]

Albrecht, Gary <gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov> Wed, Jul 31, 2024 at 10:11 AM
To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Hi Leana,

Thank you for the follow-up email. If the city council and county commissioners decide to move the
Courthouse Park Plaza project forward, have you thought about an enhanced pedestrian crossing connecting to Walnut
Park? Existing crosswalk circled in blue below.


mailto:leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us
mailto:gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov
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| am in the process of following up with our team with any comments round-about proposal at the east and west entrances
to Stevenson and will provide feedback sooner than later.

Gary

From: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 5:55 PM

To: Albrecht, Gary <gary.albrecht@wsdot.wa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] City of Stevenson WSDOT Projects

WARNING: This email originated from outside of WSDOT. Please use caution with links and attachments.

Gary,

[Quoted text hidden]
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